
 
Well done to all our Home Economics students who are practicing their 

practical cookery, sewing and resource management skills remotely. 
 
 

A special congratulations to the TY students who participated in our 'What's in the Fridge?' 
challenge. They were asked to plan and make a breakfast, lunch or dinner using the resources 
they had available to them. They also researched food waste in Ireland to find out how they 
could plan use up leftovers to make their dishes. They displayed excellent creativity and 
innovative ways to combat food waste and make the most of resources they already had. 
 
Reminder to all students that you can enter pictures of your baking/cooking/sewing in the 
ATHE Déanta le Grá competition. 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 


